
   

 

 

 

Thursday February 6, 2025 

Notice of Cancellation 

The February 20, 2025, Pension Board meeting has been cancelled. 

The next Pension Board meeting will be held on August 21, 2025, at 5pm. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Irene M. Burke 

Administrative Assistant 

Southeast Weld Fire Protection District 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Southeast Weld Fire Protection District 
95 W. Broadway Street – Keenesburg, Colorado 80643 – 303-732-4203 

www.seweldfire.org 


